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Hong Chen

To: Sara Dilmamode

Cc: Joseph Ward

Subject: RE: Natural England Response - CIL - Publication of Statement of Modifications

From: Behnke, Piotr (NE) [mailto:Piotr.Behnke@naturalengland.org.uk]  

Sent: 14 March 2014 16:42 
To: CIL 

Subject: Natural England Response - CIL - Publication of Statement of Modifications 

 

FAO: Joseph Ward, 

Dear Mr Ward, 

Thank you for your correspondence in respect of the Tower Hamlets CIL - Publication of 
Statement of Modifications, this is much appreciated. Natural England would not have any further 
comments to make in relation to the proposed changes to the charging schedule. 

I trust that this is sufficient for your purposes, and thank you again for keeping Natural England 
advised as to the progress of the Tower Hamlets CIL - Statement of Modifications. 

<<Natural England Consultation Feedback.pdf>>  

Regards, 

Piotr Behnke 

Adviser - Land Use Operations 

Natural England, 
Area 1C Nobel House, 
17 Smith Square,  

London  

SW1P 2AL 

Tel: 0300 060 1963 

www.naturalengland.org.uk 

If you have just sent me a land use consultation, please resend to 
consultations@naturalengland.org.uk or, for any other land use query, please contact our Land 
Use Planning Enquiry line (0300 060 3900) in the first instance. 

We are here to secure a healthy natural environment for people to enjoy, where wildlife is protected 

and England’s traditional landscapes are safeguarded for future generations. 

In an effort to reduce Natural England's carbon footprint, I will, wherever possible, avoid travelling to 

meetings and attend via audio, video or web conferencing. 


